
 

 

Town of Greenwich 
Board of Selectmen Special Meeting 

January 13, 2022 
11:00 a.m. 

Via Zoom meeting 

APPROVED MINUTES 
 
1. Call to order. 
 
    The meeting was called to order at 11:07 a.m. 
 

a. Attendance: 
a. First Selectman Fred Camillo - Present 
b. Selectwoman Lauren Rabin – Present 
c. Select-person Janet Stone McGuigan – Present 

 
2.  Executive Session – Interviews with candidates for boards and commissions. 
 

Upon a motion by Ms. Rabin and a second by Ms. 
Stone McGuigan, the Board voted unanimously to go 
into Executive Session at 11:08 a.m. 
 

Also in attendance were Board Secretary Barbara Heins, Sandy Kornberg, 
Angelica Arenas, James Joyella, Tony Turner and Rob Liflander. 

 
Upon a motion by Ms. Rabin and a second by Ms. 
Stone McGuigan, the Board voted unanimously to 
leave the Executive Session at 1:00 p.m. 

 
3. Possible vote to nominate candidates to boards and/or commissions. 
 
 None were taken. 
 
4.  Adjournment 
 

At 1:01 p.m., Ms. Rabin made a motion to adjourn. 
Upon a second by Ms. Stone McGuigan, the motion 
was approved unanimously. 

 
___________________________ 
Fred Camillo, First Selectman 
 
 
___________________________ 
Prepared by Barbara A. Heins, 
Recording Secretary 


